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Justine Strickland

From: Planning

Sent: 12 September 2017 17:12

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0593/R3 - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received

from Mrs Alison Fuller at 98 Outgang Road, Pickering, YO18 7EL

I fully support this scheme. The A171 is a busy fast road and the lack of a safe crossing has basically
severed the bridleway network in this area. This scheme will not only help local walkers, horse riders and
cyclists but also those who want to travel further e.g. on a holiday. This type of improvement to the rights of
way network encourages sustainable travel and tourism.
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